





The Church of England in Ollerton and Boughton

September Newsletter

Hello

Hello from Rev Richard and welcome to our first online newsletter! Thanks for signing up! Always feel free to forward this email on to anyone who may be interested in knowing about our community. If you wish to be added or taken off this mailing list, feel free to contact us. You can also keep up with church news via our Facebook page "The Church of England in Ollerton & Boughton."



Thank you for your Welcome!

Thank you for your welcome to Rachel and I, first at the licensing service and at our first Sunday services. We're looking forwards to getting to know you all and hear about the stories of your faith. It was sad that many of you were unable to attend the licensing service as we continue to limit the numbers attending our services but the service is available to watch back online by going to our Facebook page.



Community Garden Opens

The new community garden at St Paulinus looks a picture and was officially opened this month. Thanks to everyone involved for their incredible work. Do pop by to take a look yourself. Keep up with community garden news via their Facebook page, "Community Garden Project"



Services this Month

Do join us for worship on Sunday mornings at 10.30am for community services of Holy Communion:

September 12th: St Paulinus September 19th: St Matthews September 26th: St Paulinus

Rev Richard's Contact Details

Rev Richard may be contacted via the new church phone number 07508 823512 or by email at revrichardhanford@hotmail.com. Rev Richard's day-off is Mondays but leave a message and someone will get back to you.

